
 

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 026 OF 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/196/95 

 

 

03 April 2019 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 017 of 2019  

Regarding Dredging at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that due to the silt curtain mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 017 of 

2019 regarding Dredging at Mgarr Harbour – Gozo, the slipways next to the jetties 

within the area cannot be used. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 012 and 017 of 2019 will 

remain valid. 

  

 
 
 

Chart Affected: BA 211D, 211A, 2537 
 


